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Honourable George Heyman, Minister of Environment and Climate Change Strategy 

Honourable Doug Donaldson, Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural 

Development  

Parliament Buildings  

Victoria, BC    

August 9, 2019 

Dear Ministers Donaldson and Heyman, 

RE:  GRANBY BLUEJOINT L/O FOREST SERVICE ROAD 

The Granby Bluejoint FSR was recently inspected by BFWSS. 

This road was recently brushed and graded.  Much debris exists in ditches and culverts are 

fouled.  The road lacks crown.  The approaches to the bridge at about 2.2 km need brushing. 

The newly constructed road leading toward the Granby Park Trail has been built without crown.  

While water control measures seem adequate at present, the lack of crown will inevitably create 

future problems. 

It was noticed that cut block boundary ribbons have been placed along the road edge adjacent 

to a stand of healthy immature Larch.  It is assumed that harvesting here will take place soon – 

100 years before culmination age. 
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